
 

 

St. Ursula School Annual Spaghetti Dinner Volunteer Sign Up 

 

It’s time once again for the annual SUS Spaghetti Dinner.  This event is not possible without our 

invaluable volunteers!  This year’s event will be held on Sunday, February 23, 2020 from 

2:00 – 6:00 pm in the SUS auditorium.  Many thanks to all of the volunteers who have made this 

important day such a success in the past!  There are two different days to sign up, so please fill in the 

information below for the day(s) of your choice along with cake donations.  Please return the flyer with 

your child to their homeroom teacher by Wednesday, February 12
th

. Any questions, please contact 

Jennifer Schmith at 443-790-7161 or jennifer_lawler@hotmail.com. 

                                      

     

 
 

 

Name: ______________________________Child’s Name &HR: ______________________ 

 

Phone#: Home: _________________________ Cell: ________________________________ 

 

Email address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please indicate which day(s) you can help! 

 

_______ Saturday, February 22
nd

, Set-Up (11:00am-2:00pm), 8-10 people needed. 

 

_______ Sunday, February 23
rd,

 DINNER DAY!!!!!! (1:30pm-6:30pm) 

*Must be Virtus certified and able to work the dinner hours/no partial hours 

available. 

*Volunteers assigned to salad making will be asked to arrive between 12-12:30pm. 

 

________ Clean-up from (6 – 9pm), 10-12 people needed. 

 

________ Cake Donations 

*Cakes may be brought in on Friday, February 21
st
 to the school office or on Saturday, 

February 22
nd

 from 11:00am-4:00pm.  Service hours apply.   


